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2 December 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch - Thursday 12th December 2024 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to charitable endeavours, we are excited to inform you that St. Anne’s will 

be participating in the annual Christmas Jumper Day, an initiative launched by Save the Children in 2012. 

 

We are delighted to invite your daughter to join us in supporting this wonderful cause on Thursday, 12th 

December. 

 

On this special day, students are encouraged to embrace the festive spirit by wearing their Christmas jumpers 

and/or accessories. A minimum donation of £0.50 will be warmly welcomed, with all proceeds supporting Save 

the Children's vital work. 

 

In addition, Thursday, 12th December, has been designated as Christmas Lunch Day, and we warmly invite 

students to enjoy a festive meal for the delightful cost of £1. Students who receive free school meals will not 

need to pay this fee. This will be automatically deducted from your daughter’s Parent Pay account on the day. 

 

For students not participating in the Christmas lunch, such as those bringing packed lunches, we kindly ask you 

to complete the Microsoft Form by the end of the day on Friday, 6th December. This will ensure that your 

daughter’s account is not charged. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/9Ueef68WC6 

 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support in making events like Christmas Jumper Day a success. Your 

generosity contributes to the well-being of countless children, and we are grateful for your ongoing 

commitment to such meaningful fundraising activities. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 
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